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PE kit reminder 

 
Dear Parent/ Carer, 
 
At Wesley we pride ourselves on our high standards and expectations and have a firm belief in all that we do is centred 
around the child and their development as a whole. Physical Education plays a large part in this development which is why 
we participate in at least two hours of physical activity each week as part of our curriculum, engaging in taught PE, from 
professional coaches and class teachers. 
 
Recently we have noticed that the standards of PE kit within school has dropped with some children. I would like to remind 
all parents/ carers of the importance of our school uniform, which includes our PE kit. We would never wish to suppress 
individuality but for the following reasons we uphold a whole school approach to uniform: 
 

 This kit is an important part of our school’s identity and it reinforces what Wesley stands for as a community and 
helps allow all of our pupils to feel pride in our school.  

 We believe that smart school uniform is an important element of what makes our school successful – it instils a 
sense of pride and discipline in our pupils. 

 By being smart and having respect for one’s appearance it will undoubtedly add to the positivity we experience in 
the classroom and around school.  

 It unites our school as one whole community. 

 It prevents the children from worrying about what to wear on PE days. 

 Everyone is equal. 
 

Therefore, we must insist that all children follow our PE kit guidelines set out below: 
 

 Navy shorts or skorts 

 Wesley logo t-shirt – or plain white/navy t-shirt 

 Black pumps with no visible logos 
 

During the colder months, particularly during October-February children will be expected to have the following options 
available: 
 

 Plain navy jogging bottoms – no branded joggers or leggings 

 Plain navy sweatshirt or hoody 

 Black trainers 

 
If any children are not in the appropriate kit for PE, a reminder message on class dojo will be sent to you to make you aware 
of this. 
 
I thank you for your continued support in all that we do, 
 
Mr R Jones 
Headteacher 

http://www.wesleymethodistprimaryschool.co.uk/

